
 

Beginning her third term as NAASC Corresponding Secretary, Rhonda Waller, Ph.D., C’91 
is committed to improving communication and transparency between the NAASC and all 
alumnae. During her first term as NAASC Corresponding Secretary, she committed to 
creating the Journal of Sisterhood, the official newsletter of the Association. Rhonda 
currently serves as President of the NAASC Decatur Chapter and Chairperson of the 
chapter’s annual tea. She has previously served the Decatur Chapter as Vice President; the 
Southern Maryland Chapter as President, President-Elect, Corresponding Secretary, and 
Scholarship Chairperson; and the Northeast Region as Membership Chairperson. On 
campus Rhonda volunteers her time to the Sister2Sister program, the Granddaughter’s 
Club, Spelman STARS, the Office of Alumnae Engagement, and the Alumnae Taskforce.  

Rhonda has more than 25 years of professional experience in project management, 
maternal-child health, training and technical assistance, leadership development, and 
capacity building. When not serving the students and alumnae of Spelman College, Rhonda 
is employed as a Senior Associate responsible for Maternal and Child Health initiatives with 
The Bizzell Group, a Maryland-based strategy, consulting, and technology firm that designs 
innovative solutions to help build healthy, secure, and sustainable communities in the 
nation and around the world.  

Since 1998 she has had the pleasure of educating the next generation of psychologists at 
Howard University, Prince George’s Community College, Stevenson University, and now 
Montgomery College (as an adjunct professor). Rhonda holds a BA in Sociology from 
Spelman College, an MA in Educational Psychology from Clark Atlanta University, and a 
Ph.D. in Psychoeducational Studies from Howard University. Her greatest joy is being the 
Mom of Kai Adura Waller, C’2019. 

 


